

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

8th February, 2019

Dear Parents

Because of technological advancements in digital technology, the school has easy access to digital media to take photographs. We may use images of students in school newsletters, blogs, classroom work, website, portfolios and in the local newspaper.

We would appreciate if you could fill out the details below so that your child/ren's image can be used, should the need arise. You are required to write each child's name and year level.

Thank you

Travis Bienkowski

Child/ren's Name		Year level	
I	give pe	ermission for my child's image to be used	1.
(please	tick and sign below)		
	In class and for portfolios		Sign:
	For the School Newsletter (which will be uploaded to the school website) Sign:		
	Published in the local newspaper for special events (published with name) Sign:		
	On the school website, Facebook page or CEWA		Sign:
	In student work on the www suc	ch as blogs (name will NOT be used)	Sign:

PLEASE RETURN TO THE CLASS TEACHER BY 15th February, 2019

Parent's Name: (please print)

Signed _____